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Troupe, Tanowa 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Posted At: Monday. March 08, 2010 2:01 PM 
Conversation: FirstEnergy Rate Case 
Posted To: Docketing 

Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum "T3 

Date: 3/8/2010 ^ 

Re: Tiffany Hughes O 
17615 Rock Creek Rd 
Thompson, OH 44086 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: I understand that PUCO has voted to reinstate the all electric home discount. We moved into our home 
1/28/2008 and the previous owners had the discount. When we set up our services, they informed us that there 
was no longer an all-electric home discount, so we never received it; however, we have felt the dramatic 
increase in our electric bill (increased to $618 from $388 for the same usage). Will we be able to get the 
discount now that it has been reinstated? 
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Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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